STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St = Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 » (509) 575-2490

April 10,2019

Jay Hester

Port of Sunnyside IWWTF
PO Box 329

Sunnyside, WA 98944

RE: Draft Modification of National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES)
Permit No. WA0052426 for the Port of Sunnyside IWWTF

Dear Jay Hester:

Enclosed is your draft modified NPDES Permit and Fact Sheet Addendum. Please review these
documents to insure that you understand and agree will all conditions. Any written comments
must be submitted by May 17, 2019.

Also enclosed is a copy of the public notice of draft modified permit describing your wastewater
treatment discharge. The Department of Ecology will publish this notice in the "Legal Classified
Section" of the Sunnyside Sun on April 17, 2019.

Issuance of the modified permit will follow closely after the public comment period, provided no
significant comments are received.

Should you have questions regarding this procedure, please contact me at 509/457-7105.
Questions regarding content of the fact sheet addendum or permit should be directed to Matt
Durkee at 509/575-2821.

Sincerely,

( ()/h' lef /@&L/uf’@/

Cindy Huwe
Permit Coordinator
Water Quality Program

Enclosures:  Draft Permit and Fact Sheet Addendum
Public Notice




